
This Week At A Glance 
 

 February      

 

 Sun 05         Family Worship Service at 6:00pm 
 Mon 06 Praise Team Practice at 7:30pm 
 Tues 07 Community Kitchen at 5:30pm 
   Bible Studies at 6:30pm 
 Sat 11 Mc, K  Reserved (Samm) 3:30-8:30pm  

Sermon Notes 

Church Leadership Meetings: 

 Deacons — 3rd Sunday of the month, the next meeting 

will be February 19th at 4:00pm in the Library. 

 Church Council—The next Council meeting will be        

Wednesday, February 22nd at 7:00pm. Anyone is     
welcome to attend. 

 Trustees — 4th Sunday of the month, the next meeting 

will be February 26th at 5:00pm in the Library. 
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February 5, 2017 

 

Sunday School                 9:00am 

Morning Worship         10:00am 

Children’s Church               10:20am      

Family Worship Service                            6:00pm                                          

 

 



 

Order of Worship 

Welcome & Announcements—Pastor Logan 

Worshipping God in Song 

Worshipping with our Tithes & Offerings 

Children’s Praise Band & Fellowship Time 
(Children Invited to Children’s Church) 

Prayer—Chuck Thompson 

Message from Pastor Ben  
“Jesus is the Heir of All Things” 

Scripture Reading—Hebrews 1:1-4 

Invitation & Worship in Song 

The Lord’s Supper 

Blessing & Benediction 

 

Nursery & Children’s Church: Meets immediately following 
the fellowship song. Nursery (0-2yrs), Explorers (3’s-Pre-K), 
Voyagers (K-2nd Grade), and the Adventurers (3rd-5thGrade). 
Follow the signs in the foyer for class locations, and please   
accompany your children to their classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our worship service.   
We’re so glad you chose to join us today! 

 

If you’re visiting with us, please be sure to fill out  

the guest page of our attendance book. 
 

To help everyone have a more worshipful experience, 

please turn off your cell phones or set to vibrate. 

Miscellaneous 

 

Statistics  
 

Attendance for 1/29/17 
Sunday School Attendance                       65 
Worship Attendance       221 
Visitors                             2 
 

Financial* 
Annual Budget              $407,965.00 
 Needed Weekly       $5,808.15 
 Offering Last Week                 $8,701.00 
 
* Complete financial statements are available at the table in the 
foyer as each month is closed. 
 
 

Gary Walters, Ch    394-2234 
Dave Hollar     249-8450 
Merrell McNeill     607-0944 
Chuck Jennings     251-9420 
Donny Morin     397-5343 
 

Senior Pastor  Rev. Ben Wetherington    397-5595(w); 564-8024 (c)
   pastorben@fbcshelburn.com  
Associate Pastor Rev. Logan Williams   397-5595(w); 225-963-0236(c) 
   pastorlogan@fbcshelburn.com           
Adm. Assistant Cheryl Kemp       397-5595(w); 249-1362 (c) 
        ckemp@fbcshelburn.com 
Adm. Assistant Misty Hunt       397-5595(w); 240-9702 (c) 
   mhunt@fbcshelburn.com 
 
 

Elder:             Trustees:  

Chuck Thompson      696-2735        
Deacons: 
Brad Lutes, Ch       554-0195 
Dusty Tryon       201-5702 
Will Hunt                            564-0773 
Cathy Roy                          878-8554 
Patty Cunningham      236-2043  
 

 
Church Council: 

Chairperson    Bryan Woodsmall           243-6697 
Director of Missions   Misty Hunt     240-9702 
Director of Administration  Carol Stubbs                   243-0496 
Director of Worship   Gayle McCullough    240-2721 
Director of Discipleship  Rodney Hutchison          878-8032 
Director of Lay Ministries  Anna Barcus     201-0421 
Director of Outreach   Alice Cox     229-6162 
Director of Facilities   Gary Walters     394-2234 



Opportunities  &  Special Events           

Ladies Conference Trip 
Women of Joy  

“Immeasurably MORE” (Ephesians 3:20) 
Featuring: Candace Cameron Bure, Lisa 
Harper, Christine Caine and Angela   
Thomas Pharr. Musical Guest: Natalie 

Grant. The conference will be Friday & Saturday, August 11th 
& 12th at the Bankers Life Field House in Indianapolis, In. 
Sign up ASAP so we can get our tickets and rooms booked. 
See Cheryl for all the info.  

Reading the Bible Out loud 
We are wanting to promote & honor God’s 
Word by reading through it out loud. There is 
a podium and a Bible in the sanctuary to read 
from. Write down on a post-it note where 
you’ve stopped reading in order for the next 

person to start where you’ve left off. Please see the signup 
sheets on the table in the foyer for days and times. We are    
currently in the book of John. 

The DOTK Ministry will be hosting a 
Ladies breakfast on Sunday morning,          
February 12th, at 9:00am in the      
Ministry Center. Sharyn Lester Hobbs 
will be our guest speaker. You may   

recall Sharyn, as she has helped and performed in the DOTK 
events with her Interpretative Dance Ministry.  

Iron Sharpens Iron Men’s Conference 
Maryland Community Church  
Saturday, March  4th from  

8:30am to 5:00pm 
Keynote speakers are: Dan Seaborn & 
Michael Crawford. There will also be 16 

different equipping seminars. The cost is $55. Contact Pastor 
Logan for further details, you can signup on the sheet in the 
foyer to attend. 

Youth Group (Grades 6-12)!  Join us tonight 

at 6:00pm.  Tonight is our Food and Fun 

night.  Don't forget to join us on Tuesday 

nights at 6:30pm.  We're wrapping up          

the "Forgotten God" study.  Remember,          

Sunday school starts at 9:00am in the Upper 

Room and don't forget to invite a friend to all 

of our events.  See you soon! 
Grades 6-12 

S.O.A.R. Volunteers Needed 
Northeast Farmersburg Elementary School is looking for       
volunteers who would be willing to come, sit with students    
during lunch time, and help them with their school work. If you 
would be interested in serving a need with the children in our 
community in this way, see Samantha Tryon for volunteer 
forms and further details. 

Children’s Church Volunteers 
We currently have openings for Children’s 
Church volunteers, specifically for the 3-Pre-K 
class and K-2nd grade class. If you can serve in 
one of those areas on a rotation, it would be 
greatly appreciated. Please see Pastor Logan  

                       for further details and questions. 

Adult Choir  
We will not be having choir rehearsal this 
Sunday evening. Starting on February 12th, 
there will be rehearsals every Sunday evening 
following the Family Worship Service at 6:45.  

Winter Jam 2017! 
Winter JAM 2017 is Friday, February 10, 
2017, leaving the church at 4:00pm. If you 
would like to go, please see Dusty or       
Samantha for a permission slip.  Our seating 
is limited so this event will be on a first come, 
first served basis. The admission is $10, which 

the church will cover. Bring money for food and souvenirs. 
Your permission slips need to be turned in today. 



Shelburn Community Kitchen 
FREE Meals on Tuesday 5:30-6:30pm 

On the menu this week: Sloppy Joes, Hotdogs & 
Ice Cream Bar! If you are attending the Tuesday     
evening Bible studies, we invite you to come and 

eat before the studies! With the larger crowd we are serving, we 
are more in need of desserts. Please have deserts here by 
5:00pm. Thank you!  

Announcements 

Family Worship Service 
Tonight at 6:00pm we will be having our   
Family Worship Service in the sanctuary, 
led by Pastor Ben. There will be a     
nursery for infants through Pre-K. Please 
come, and let’s worship together! 

Women’s Bible Study 

We will be finishing up our Nehemiah study this 
week. Next Tuesday evening, at 6:30pm, Camil 
Catlin will be starting a new study called “The     
Gospel of Mark, The Jesus We’re Aching For”,  
featuring Lisa Harper. No book is required for 
this study. Come and join us as we learn         
together through the book of Mark. 

Men’s Bible Study 
On Tuesdays at 6:30pm, Chuck 
Thompson will be teaching 
through the Spiritual  Disciplines 
of the Christian Life. You can still 
join in this study. 

Adult  Bible 
On Tuesdays at 6:30pm, Pastor Ben will 
continue his study from the book of       
Exodus. Anyone is welcome to join this 
study.  

Missions: All Around Us 

Mission Trip 2017 
If you would be interested in serving on a       
mission trip to the Kairos Christian School in 
Guatemala and want to learn about the different 
opportunities to serve in that community, please 
see Misty Hunt. The trip dates are October       

15-21, 2017. Please see the signup sheet on the table in the 
foyer if you want to participate on the trip. 

Church Business Meeting 
There will be a Business Meeting on          
February 19th following the service. The 
Deacons will be presenting, Jerry Kemp, for 
the Deacon Board, and Herman Alumbaugh 
and Nathan Kemp to the Nominating         
Committee. 

Deacon Nominee: Jerry Kemp: My name is Jerry Kemp, and I 
live in Farmersburg with my wife of 41 years, Cheryl, who works 
here in the church office. We have 3 sons, and I have been a 
member of FBC Shelburn for 40 years. During that time I have 
previously served as a Deacon Chair, a Sunday School 
Teacher, a member of the Finance Committee, a member of the 
Nominating Committee, and currently serve as Chairman of the 
Count Committee. I have been employed for 35 years at     
Coldwell & Co, Inc, in Terre Haute, where I work in the sales 
department. I would be honored to serve on the Deacon Board 
again and help shepherd our church family. 

 

Mountain Top Ministries Haiti 
Deb Williams, who works for MTM, has 
invited anyone who would be interested 
in going on a team to help paint the 
school and other buildings in the village 

of Gramothe. Deb will be taking a team April 3-10, 2017.  If you 
would like further information or to be put in touch with Deb 
about the trip, contact Misty Hunt in the church office. 


